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An equal opportunity employer

May 12, 2017 

Robert Stein, Chairman 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

Re: Docket No. 465 – Commencement of Construction - Update 

Dear Chairman Stein: 

In accordance with Condition No. 3 of the Siting Council’s April 28, 2016 approval of the 
above-referenced docket, this letter will serve as notice of the applicant’s completion of 
the Site clearing portion of the Project and commencement of construction of the 
approved facility during the week of May 8, 2017. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding the proposed 
construction schedule, please feel free to contact me at 203-926-4861. 

Sincerely, 

Martin Malin 
Project Manager 
The United Illuminating Company 

Engineering & Project Excellence 


